
 

 

Wow – what a half term! 
 

ItÕs been a fun packed few weeks with many classes enjoying learning opportunities beyond the 
classroom with pumpkin picking, a drop off at Wimborne food bank 

and a College visit to Bournemouth University to see the Art 
UniversityÕs latest gallery to name a few. 

 
Highlights today include our popular Masked Singer event and 

afternoon football match involving 
school and college players. 

 

Bingo – thank you to everyone who 
supported our event yesterday evening.  It was a packed house as 
usual, generating funds for Friends of Beaucroft.  Lovely to see so 

many former students returning! 
 

Today is Neil PalmerÕs last day at Beaucroft as he is retiring with Henry the therapy dog.  Neil has 
been with us many years and has worked across the school and college supporting countless pupils – 
his calm, caring manner will be much missed.  Thank you to Neil for introducing us to the world of 
therapy dogs and for bringing Henry into the Beaucroft family.  Henry will always be best in class 

and has secured Beaucroft legend status - thank you! 
 
 

Happy half term everyone! 
Diane / Joe 
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Beaucroft Foundation School 
 

VISION: Every student to engage, enjoy and achieve. Developing 
self-esteem and resilience in preparation for adulthood.  Engage, 

Enjoy, Achieve! 

Our aims and values for our Beaucroft Community are to THRIVE: 

Thoughtful, Happy & safe, Resilient, Valued and Empowered. 

Diary Dates: 

(See below for full list of future events for next year) 
 

Parent Coffee Morning 

 Tuesday 26th November (College), 9.30  

 
INSET Day: Friday 29th November—no students in school or College 



 

 


